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UPDATE REGARDING PROFESSIONAL SERVICES RATE REDUCTIONS  
AND CLAIMS ADJUSTMENTS 

 

 
Providers affected by the claim adjustments for the Aug 4, 2009 and January 22, 2010 rate reductions 
will see their remaining adjustments on one midweek RA, either on September 22 or October 6. Refer to 
the memorandum published 8/25/10 on www.lamedicaid.com. Please note that one of the following 
two scenarios will occur unless an alternative payment plan is requested:  1) If the balance due is less 
than $500, the full amount will be withheld from the normal weekly RAs following the midweek 
adjustment RA. 2) If the balance due is greater than $500, it will be divided and applied in equal 
amounts to the normal weekly RAs following the midweek adjustment RA & continue through June 7, 
2011.   
 
Providers interested in an alternative payment plan, send an e-mail as soon as possible to 
medicaidprofessionalservices@la.gov detailing your request.  Please enter “Alternative Payment Plan” in 
the subject line. 
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